
  
 
 
 

Circular No. 01 /23-24                                                                                                                                
31- May 2023 

Dear Family, Greetings from The Oxford School!! 

The school conducted one parent orientation session for all classes and most of the parents attended the 
same. I here by send you the important points discussed in the orientation 

1. The School has been upgraded till Plus2 and the admission to Plus1 (Science & commerce) is open 
for the    coming academic year. We always give preference to the siblings and relatives of our own 
existing students.  

2. The school will reopen on Thursday 1st June 2023 for grade 2 to 10. 
3. School Timing:   8.00 am to 3.20 pm  
4. From 1st June onwards the school bus will pick and drop the students. 
5. Thursday 1st June the classes will run only from 8.00 am to 12.30 pm 
6. Saturday will be working for Grades 5 to 11 
7. Late reporting and parent pick up during the school hours to be avoided from the parents’ side. 

Parent pick up will be allowed if informed before 2 pm, which on emergency situation with valid 
reason. 

8. Parents need to use BM School Diary App to get all Circulars, Attendance, Home Assignments, 
Report Cards etc. 

9. Student’s Planner/ School Diary to be used for leave marking, assignment tracking etc. 
10. School uniform includes hair style, proper shoes, tuck-in shirt, wearing belt, ID card etc. 
11. School is not responsible for any WhatsApp group created by students or parents.  
12. School will send mails/ Diary App notifications rather than WhatsApp Messages 
13. School is going to implement BYOD (Bring Your Own Device) very soon. Students have to carry 

their own device to school on prescribed days for doing more research on their lessons. Mobile 
phones, device with sim card etc. will not be permitted. 

14. School encourages the usage of Mangahigh for Maths, A-Z for English at home. 
15. School is planning CBSE Skill Certificate courses in higher grades.  
16. Books and uniform must be collected as soon as possible  
17. Grade in charges, Subject teachers, Drivers and Bus Assistants passed their mobile numbers with 

all parents in the meeting 

For more details, please contact the office; 0495 24 33 4444/ 243 66 33 

Or you may contact Registrar – Ph: 85 476 33 444       or       Grade In-charge : Ms. ….. (Ph) 

Principal             


